
 

 

 

Winterton TC 

16th Feb 2016 

 

Planning Appeal  

Further to residents contacting us we have written to the planning inspector and fully support this 

refusal on the grounds of flood risk and risk to human life, as stated by the Environment Agency at 

the original application. The NLC Planning dept. and Environment agency have written to the 

planning inspector to recommend the upholding the Council’s refusal of PA/2014/1076.  

 

Potholes and street lights 

We have arranged for potholes and lights that are not working correctly to receive urgent attention. 

 

Travellers  

We have again asked for the Gypsy and Traveller officer to update us on travellers on the land near 

to the Showground. We were told before Christmas that the Council were trying to attend to the 

family’s needs before re housing them. Will update you all as we hear back. 

 

New sign – Cliff Ave 

 

Imagination Library 

NLC have committed to supporting the Imagination Library for the next 4 years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


